
 

 

 

Sparks Road – Night Works Update 

 
Traffic light installation 

 

Between 35 and 60 Sparks Road 

Tuesday 24 November between the hours of 7pm and 11pm – night works 

 
To enable the construction of the Nor’West Arc Cycleway. Our network of cycleways are making it safer and 

easier for people to cycle. More people cycling eases the pressure on our roads. 

 
Isaac Construction – Communications Manager: Jessica Swift – jswift@isaac.co.nz  phone – 027 207 4631 

 

Nor’West Arc Cycleway 
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Details 

Traffic Impacts 

• From 7pm to 11pm on Tuesday 24 November, traffic will be reduced to one lane under stop-go control. 

• Work will involve the use of a concrete saw which will have the biggest noise impact and this will be from 7pm until 

9pm (at the latest). Following this, the work will have a low level of noise disruption for residents.  

• Residents will have access to their driveways, however if there is a short period where we have to restrict access, 

our supervisor will discuss individual access needs with affected residents directly.  
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For online updates head to: https://isaac.co.nz/projects/ongoing/mcr-cashmere-annex 

 

https://isaac.co.nz/projects/ongoing/mcr-cashmere-annex

